A quick update for our members:

Work continues in Congress to educate lawmakers on the potentially fatal hardships that small businesses will face if the Marketplace Fairness Act if passed.  
George Allen, a former Governor and Senator from Virginia voiced his opposition to the Act in a recent editorial to the Washington Times saying “Instead of killing the future online retailers in the cradle and losing all that future tax revenue and jobs from new businesses — along with the choice and price competition they offer to consumers — Congress should be listening to bipartisan tech leaders and advocating policies that encourage these small businesses to grow and prosper.” Allen finished his sentiments by urging the House of Representatives to scrutinize the bill with an eye towards helping small businesses prosper.
In her own letter, New Hampshire Senator Kelly Ayotte urged the Senate Finance Committee to keep the internet as it always has been – tax-free – citing the fact that ecommerce, and small businesses along with it, are thriving because of that very characteristic.  


Read Allen’s and Ayotte’s letters below:
Allen – 

ALLEN: Marketplace fairness deception
http://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2013/jul/31/marketplace-fairness-deception/#ixzz2aeNAQM8z 
 

AYOTTE: 

In Her Own Words: E-commerce is thriving because it’s free from burdensome taxes
http://www.concordmonitor.com/home/7856883-95/in-her-own-words-e-commerce-is-thriving-because-its-free-from-burdensome-taxes
